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Local authorities have had responsibility for securing information, advice and guidance (IAG) services since April 2008.  The directions and statutory guidance provide a framework for a coordinated approach to planning, managing and reviewing IAG services. 
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact David Broadhead, Department for Children, Schools and Families, Quality, Support and Guidance Division by email: david.broadhead@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or telephone: 0114 2593571.

 



	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the DCSF e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0870 000 2288.

	1
	Executive Summary

	1.1
	In 2004 the Government decided that commissioning and managing IAG services should be the responsibility of local authorities.  These arrangements have been fully in place since April 2008 and were made statutory by s68 and s69 of the Education and Skills Act 2008. Under sub-section 4 of s68, local authorities must (a) comply with directions of the Secretary of State made under section 69 and (b) have regard to any guidance issued by the Secretary of State.  

	1.2
	The attached Directions and Statutory Guidance provide local authorities with a framework for a coordinated approach to planning, managing and reviewing IAG services.  We expect local authorities to place IAG at the heart of their strategies to increase participation and improve 14-19 outcomes and to reflect that importance in their commissioning behaviour. Working with Children's Trusts and 14-19 local partnerships, it is the responsibility of the Elected Members and the Directors of Children's Services to drive forward this agenda.  

	1.3
	The purpose of this consultation is to seek the views of local authorities and other stakeholders on the draft Directions and Statutory Guidance. 

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations , or by emailing  iagdirectionsandsg.consultation@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form and posting it to Lynsey Hall, Department for Children, Schools and Families, Quality, Support and Guidance Division, Room W4b, Moorfoot, Sheffield S1 4PQ.

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: http://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website in summer 2010.
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